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I worked as a technical writer on the original plan to move nuclear sludge on Tank Farm C from
single-wall leaking tanks to new double-wall tanks. At that time, I suggested adding vitrification to
the process, sealing the tanks in leaded glass that could have been obtained from then abundant
CRTs and defunct televisions. That idea was rejected.

I think vitrification has been demonstrated in France to be a viable solution and should be
incorporated at Hanford.


